Proposed Traffic Change for City of Morehead

Members of First Baptist Church, with approval from employees of C. Roger
Lewis, would like to propose a traffic pattern change for Maggard Place. It is
currently an unsafe, two-way street with very limited visibility for drivers exiting
Maggard Place to turn onto Main Street. Maggard Place is also not wide enough
for two cars traveling in two different directions to safely pass each other without
collision. We propose that Maggard Place become a one way street with traffic
only passing through from Main Street towards MSU’s campus. Please see
attached drawing for visible representation of proposal. For further questions,
concerns, or comments please contact FBC's pastor, Alex Lockridge. Thank you for
considering this safe alteration to our city’s traffic flow.

Sincerely,

Rev. Alex Lockridge
Pastor, First Baptist Church

(606) 784-5768
alex@fbc-moreheard.org
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